Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Cunningham Group
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 22, 2014, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Florida Memorial University, Albert E. & Sadie B. Smith Dining Hall/Conference Center, 15800 NW 42 Avenue, Miami Gardens, FL 33054
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Public Hearing Notice.
State Road (SR) 847/NW 47 Avenue from NW 183 Street in Miami-Dade County
To Premier Parkway in Broward County
Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study
Financial Project Number: 430637-1-22-01
Federal Aid Project: 6107-002 U
Efficient Transportation Decision-Making Number (ETDM): 13768
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six, has scheduled a public hearing for the above referenced project. The public hearing will begin as an open house at 6:00 p.m. with a formal presentation at 6:30 p.m.
This public hearing is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed improvements for this segment of SR 847 and to provide an opportunity to review documented information. The primary purpose of this project is to provide additional roadway capacity, improve safety for motorists, pedestrians and bicyclists; and improve mobility for all users. The proposed improvements require a modification to the SR 847 Access Management Classification according to Rules 14-96, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.) State Highway System and Connection Permits; and Rule 14-97 F.A.C. State Highway System Access Control Classification System and the Access Management Standards Median Handbook.
Draft project documents will be available for public review at the hearing, and from Thursday, May 1 to Monday, June 2, 2014.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Bao-Ying Wang, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, Florida 33172 or email at BaoYing.Wang@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Eman Gomaa, P.E., at (305)470-5219 or in writing at the Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Room 6111-A, Miami, Florida 33172 or by email at eman.gomaa@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ms. Bao-Ying Wang, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, Florida 33172 or email at BaoYing.Wang@dot.state.fl.us.
